
 

Friday, 10th October 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our Y6 study of Macbeth, we have invited into school a drama workshop 
company called West End In Schools to deliver activities for the children based 
around this play. 
 
Date: Tuesday, 11th November 2025 
 
Each class will have a 90-minute session exploring Shakespeare’s play from a new 
perspective. Led by a professional actor-facilitator, the children will work together to 
inhabit the characters and the story. 
 
The cost of this in-house visit will be £6.88 which will be set up on ParentPay. 
 
We’re really looking forward to this and are sure it will be a memorable experience for 
the children. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Y6 Team 
 


